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November 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers  

Parent Meetings - Year 11 

We will be holding Parent Meetings for parents of Year 11 pupils to meet online with their child’s 

subject teachers on SchoolCloud.   

Following the Mock examinations, the Parent Meetings will give an invaluable opportunity for you to 

discuss with your child’s teacher the areas of strength from their mock examinations and to get 

feedback and support with their next steps. 

The meetings will be held on Thursday 5th December with all staff and on Wednesday 4th December 

for selected Year 11 teachers. The additional day is to ensure that all parents are able to meet with 

teachers that teach multiple classes of Year 11. It is essential that all parents are able to meet with 

their child’s teacher for all subjects.  

In addition, you may book in with our Careers Adviser, Ree Suchak if you wish to discuss post-16 

options.  

Please visit https://georgeeliot.schoolcloud.co.uk/ to book your appointments. There is a guide to 

booking appointments on SchoolCloud at the end of this letter. The booking system for making 

appointments is open from 12.00pm 22nd November until 12.00pm on 5th December.  You will be 

able to see your child’s classes and their teachers when making the bookings.  

We look forward to meeting with you so we are able to continue to work together to ensure your 

child is supported during their Year 11 journey. 

Please contact me on the email address below should you require any support with booking 

appointments. 

Yours sincerely  

 

Ms Gemma Mansbridge 

Director of Operations 

gemma.mansbridge@georgeliotacademy.org.uk 
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